Examination Assistant Of 2014 2015 Limpopo
Province
Eventually, you will utterly discover a extra experience and expertise by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? get you say you will that you require to
acquire those every needs subsequently having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to understand even more not far off from the globe, experience, some
places, gone history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your no question own times to produce an effect reviewing habit. in the
midst of guides you could enjoy now is examination assistant of 2014 2015
limpopo province below.

Fatal Journeys United Nations Publications 2014 In October 2013, over 400
people lost their lives in two shipwrecks close to the Italian island of
Lampedusa. While these two events were highly publicized, sadly they are not
isolated incidents; the International Organization for Migration (IOM)
estimates that in 2013 and 2014 nearly 6,500 migrants lost their lives in
border regions around the world. Because many deaths occur in remote areas and
are never reported, counts of deaths fail to capture the full number of lives
lost. Despite recognition that actions must be taken to stop more unnecessary
deaths, as yet there remains very little information on the scale of the
problem. The vast majority of governments do not publish numbers of deaths, and
counting lives lost is largely left to civil society and the media. Drawing
upon data from a wide range of sources from different regions of the world,
Fatal Journeys: Tracking Lives Lost during Migration investigates how borderrelated deaths are documented, who is documenting them, and what can be done to
improve the evidence base to encourage informed accountability, policy and
practice. Regionally focused chapters present most recent statistics and
address a number of key questions regarding how migrant border-related deaths
are enumerated
Reconceptualising education support services in South Africa Johnnie Hay
2022-02-10 Inclusive education has been phased into South Africa since 2001 but
relies heavily upon adequate support services to support learners and teachers
experiencing barriers to learning and development. This book focuses on the
different levels of support provided in South African education – from Schoolbased Support Teams to District-based Support Teams through to special and
full-service schools, and how these could be reconceptualised to provide
improved support to learners and teachers. Current research indicates that
inclusive education is being implemented in varied and fragmented forms across
the country, and the point of departure of this work is that education support
services need to be improved and reconceptualised to ensure better support for
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inclusive education.
Apartheid Edgar H. Brookes 2022-10-05 Originally published in 1968, this volume
traces the history and growth of Apartheid in South Africa. The acts which
enforced Apartheid – the Group Areas Act, Population and Registration Act are
given in full. The book also includes documents which reflected reaction to
these measures: Parliamentary debates, newspaper reports and policy statements
by the leading political parties and religious denominations. The documents are
headed by a full historical and analytical introduction.
The Athenaeum 1873
Critical Issues in South African Education Charl C. Wolhuter 2020-12-31 The
main thesis of this book is that, given that South African education faces
major challenges, the BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa)
constellation of states offers — thus far overlooked — a valuable tertium
comparationis, a source of international comparative perspectives, to inform
the domestic scholarly discourse on education. This book first investigates the
national contexts and development of education in the BRICS countries, arguing
that this grouping represents a valuable but yet overlooked field for
illuminating South African education issues with international perspectives.
The book consists of chapters arguing for and illustrating this thesis from a
variety of angles. Common to all chapters is that authors used the comparative
method in education, that is comparing the national education system, in their
education societal context interrelationships, of the BRICS countries. The
chapters focus on a number of critical issues in South African education,
including the language of learning and teaching issue, the alignment of the
world of education with the world of work, early childhood education, and the
development of world-class universities. Regarding the last, for example, China
has been the terrain of the most intensive national projects of establishing
world-class universities, with Project 985, Project 211, and the “Double First
Class University” project. The chapters demonstrate what South Africa, in
approaching her education issues, can learn from the experience of the BRICS
countries.
Comparative and International Education C. C. Wolhuter 2019-08-26 This book
explores the evolution and current state of the scholarly field of comparative
and international education over 200 years of development. Experts in the field
explore comparative and international education in each of the major world
regions.
THE EARLY GRADE READING ASSESSMENT Amber K. Gove 2011-09-28 The Early Grade
Reading Assessment (EGRA) measures students' progress towards reading. EGRA
gauges early literacy skills through a 15-minute individual oral assessment of
five fundamental reading skills. RTI worked with education experts to develop
the EGRA in 2006, and it has been piloted and implemented in more than 40
countries. This volume aims to take stock of the substantial amount of
information and experience generated through the use of EGRA, and to share this
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knowledge with practitioners, policymakers, and international donors. Chapters
cover not only particular applications of the instrument but also put EGRA in
the context of broader issues and developments in literacy and education.
Special Economic Zones in Africa Thomas Farole 2011-01-01 "This book, designed
for policymakers, academics and researchers, and SEZ program practitioners,
provides the first systematic and comprehensive analysis of SEZ programs in
Sub-Saharan Africa. It is the result of detailed surveys and case studies
conducted during 2009 in ten developing countries, including six in Sub-Saharan
Africa. The book provides quantitative evidence of the performance of SEZs, and
of the factors which contribute to that performance, highlighting the critical
importance not just of the SEZ itself but of the wider national investment
climate in which it functions. It also provides a comprehensive guide to the
key policy questions that confront governments establishing SEZ programs,
including: if and when to launch an SEZ program, what form of SEZ is most
appropriate, and how to go about implementing it. Among the most important
findings from the study that is stressed in the book is the shift from
traditional enclave models of zones to SEZs that are integrated ? with national
trade and industrial strategies, with core trade and social infrastructure,
with domestic suppliers, and with local labor markets.Although the book focuses
primarily on the experience of Sub-Saharan Africa, its lessons will be
applicable to developing countries around the world."
Learner-Centered Teaching Maryellen Weimer 2008-05-02 In this much needed
resource, Maryellen Weimer-one of the nation's most highly regarded authorities
on effective college teaching-offers a comprehensive work on the topic of
learner-centered teaching in the college and university classroom. As the
author explains, learner-centered teaching focuses attention on what the
student is learning, how the student is learning, the conditions under which
the student is learning, whether the student is retaining and applying the
learning, and how current learning positions the student for future learning.
To help educators accomplish the goals of learner-centered teaching, this
important book presents the meaning, practice, and ramifications of the
learner-centered approach, and how this approach transforms the college
classroom environment. Learner-Centered Teaching shows how to tie teaching and
curriculum to the process and objectives of learning rather than to the content
delivery alone.
State of the World's Indigenous Peoples United Nations. Department of Economic
and Social Affairs 2009 While indigenous peoples make up around 370 million of
the world's population - some 5 per cent - they constitute around one-third of
the world's 900 million extremely poor rural people. Every day, indigenous
communities all over the world face issues of violence and brutality.
Indigenous peoples are stewards of some of the most biologically diverse areas
of the globe, and their biological and cultural wealth has allowed indigenous
peoples to gather a wealth of traditional knowledge which is of immense value
to all humankind. The publication discusses many of the issues addressed by the
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and is a cooperative effort of
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independent experts working with the Secretariat of the Permanent Forum on
Indigenous Issues. It covers poverty and well-being, culture, environment,
contemporary education, health, human rights, and includes a chapter on
emerging issues.
Ending Violence Against Children Unicef 2014-09
Basic Education Rights Handbook Faranaaz Veriava 2017
Learning to Teach and Teaching to Learn Mathematics Matt Delong 2002 Addressing
the need for tools to train college mathematics instructors in both basic
teaching skills and innovative methods, this work describes training and
mentoring activities that have been used in a variety of settings with new
instructors, including graduate student teaching assistants, undergraduate
tutors, graders, and lab assistants, as well as faculty. The book offers ideas
for the structure of an integrated program of professional development, support
material for a brief pre-semester orientation session, material for a semesterlong program of weekly training meetings, and procedures and forms for
conducting a system of class visits and feedback. This work lacks a subject
index. DeLong is affiliated with Taylor University. Winter is affiliated with
Harvard University. Annotation copyrighted by Book News Inc., Portland, OR.
[Bulletins]; 1 Wayne Oil Tank & Pump Company 2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface.
We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being
an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27 Since 2000, IOM has been
producing world migration reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth
in the world migration report series, has been produced to contribute to
increased understanding of migration throughout the world. This new edition
presents key data and information on migration as well as thematic chapters on
highly topical migration issues, and is structured to focus on two key
contributions for readers: Part I: key information on migration and migrants
(including migration-related statistics); and Part II: balanced, evidence-based
analysis of complex and emerging migration issues.
Vocational Education and Training in Times of Economic Crisis Matthias Pilz
2016-12-20 This book brings together a broad range of approaches and
methodologies relevant to international comparative vocational education and
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training (VET). Revealing how youth in transition is affected by economic
crises, it provides essential insights into the strengths and weaknesses of the
various systems and prospects of VET in contexts ranging from North America to
Europe, (e.g. Spain, Germany or the UK) to Asia (such as China, Thailand and
India). Though each country examined in this volume is affected by the economic
crisis in a different way, the effects are especially apparent for the young
generation. In many countries the youth unemployment rate is still very high
and the job perspectives for young people are often limited at best. The
contributions in this volume demonstrate that VET alone cannot solve these
problems, but can be used to support a smooth transition from school to work.
If the quality of VET is high and the status and job expectations are good, VET
can help to fill the skills gap, especially at the intermediate skill level.
Furthermore, VET can also offer a realistic alternative to the university track
for young people in many countries.
Annual Report; 2010/2011 Harvard University Museum of Compara 2021-09-10 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Special Needs Education South Africa. Department of Education 2001
Teaching Learners with Visual Impairment Maximus M. Sefotho 2020-12-31 This
book, Teaching Learners with Visual Impairment, focuses on holistic support to
learners with visual impairment in and beyond the classroom and school context.
Special attention is given to classroom practice, learning support, curriculum
differentiation and assessment practices, to mention but a few areas of focus
covered in the book. In this manner, this book makes a significant contribution
to the existing body of knowledge on the implementation of inclusive education
policy with learners affected by visual impairment.
Measuring the Quality of Health Care Institute of Medicine 1999-03-09 The
National Roundtable on Health Care Quality was established in 1995 by the
Institute of Medicine. The Roundtable consists of experts formally appointed
through procedures of the National Research Council (NRC) who represent both
public and private-sector perspectives and appropriate areas of substantive
expertise (not organizations). From the public sector, heads of appropriate
Federal agencies serve. It offers a unique, nonadversarial environment to
explore ongoing rapid changes in the medical marketplace and the implications
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of these changes for the quality of health and health care in this nation. The
Roundtable has a liaison panel focused on quality of care in managed care
organizations. The Roundtable convenes nationally prominent representatives of
the private and public sector (regional, state and federal), academia,
patients, and the health media to analyze unfolding issues concerning quality,
to hold workshops and commission papers on significant topics, and when
appropriate, to produce periodic statements for the nation on quality of care
matters. By providing a structured opportunity for regular communication and
interaction, the Roundtable fosters candid discussion among individuals who
represent various sides of a given issue.
Study and Master Mathematical Literacy Grade 12 CAPS Learner's Book Karen
Morrison 2014-05-01
Edible Insects Arnold van Huis 2013 Edible insects have always been a part of
human diets, but in some societies there remains a degree of disdain and
disgust for their consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to merge
traditional knowledge and modern science to improve human food security
worldwide. This publication describes the contribution of insects to food
security and examines future prospects for raising insects at a commercial
scale to improve food and feed production, diversify diets, and support
livelihoods in both developing and developed countries. Edible insects are a
promising alternative to the conventional production of meat, either for direct
human consumption or for indirect use as feedstock. This publication will boost
awareness of the many valuable roles that insects play in sustaining nature and
human life, and it will stimulate debate on the expansion of the use of insects
as food and feed.
Community Paralegals and the Pursuit of Justice Vivek Maru 2020-11-26 The
United Nations estimates that four billion people worldwide live outside the
protection of the law. These people can be driven from their land, intimidated
by violence, and excluded from society. This book is about community paralegals
- sometimes called barefoot lawyers - who demystify law and empower people to
advocate for themselves. These paralegals date back to 1950s South Africa and
are active today in many countries, but their role has largely been ignored by
researchers. Community Paralegals and the Pursuit of Justice is the first book
on the subject. Focusing on paralegal movements in six countries, Vivek Maru,
Varun Gauri, and their coauthors have collected rich, vivid stories of
paralegals helping people to take on injustice, from domestic violence to
unlawful mining to denial of wages. From these stories emerges evidence of what
works and how. The insights in the book will be of immense value in the global
fight for universal justice. This title is also available as Open Access.
World Wildlife Crime Report 2016 United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime
2016-06-30 The trafficking of wildlife is increasingly recognized as both a
specialized area of organized crime and a significant threat to many plant and
animal species. The World Wildlife Crime Report 2016 takes stock of the present
wildlife crime situation with a focus on illicit trafficking of specific
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protected species of wild fauna and flora, and provides a broad assessment of
the nature and extent of the problem at the global level. It includes a
quantitative market assessment and a series of in-depth illicit trade case
studies.
The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture 2020 FAO 2020-06-01 The 2020
edition of The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture has a particular focus
on sustainability. This reflects a number of specific considerations. First,
2020 marks the twenty-fifth anniversary of the Code of Conduct for Responsible
Fisheries (the Code). Second, several Sustainable Development Goal indicators
mature in 2020. Third, FAO hosted the International Symposium on Fisheries
Sustainability in late 2019, and fourth, 2020 sees the finalization of specific
FAO guidelines on sustainable aquaculture growth, and on social sustainability
along value chains. While Part 1 retains the format of previous editions, the
structure of the rest of the publication has been revised. Part 2 opens with a
special section marking the twenty fifth anniversary of the Code. It also
focuses on issues coming to the fore, in particular, those related to
Sustainable Development Goal 14 and its indicators for which FAO is the
“custodian” agency. In addition, Part 2 covers various aspects of fisheries and
aquaculture sustainability. The topics discussed range widely, from data and
information systems to ocean pollution, product legality, user rights and
climate change adaptation. Part 3 now forms the final part of the publication,
covering projections and emerging issues such as new technologies and
aquaculture biosecurity. It concludes by outlining steps towards a new vision
for capture fisheries. The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture aims to
provide objective, reliable and up-to-date information to a wide audience –
policymakers, managers, scientists, stakeholders and indeed everyone interested
in the fisheries and aquaculture sector.
Skills Beyond School Oecd 2014 Higher level vocational education and training
(VET) programmes are facing rapid change and intensifying challenges. What type
of training is needed to meet the needs of changing economies? How should the
programmes be funded? How should they be linked to academic and university
programmes? How can employers and unions be engaged? This report synthesises
the findings of the series of country reports done on skills beyond school.
Chapters cover the following areas: Chapter 1. The hidden world of professional
education and training; Chapter 2. Enhancing the profile of professional
education and training; Chapter 3. Three key elements of high-quality postsecondary programmes; Chapter 4. Transparency in learning outcomes; Chapter 5.
Clearer pathways for learners; Chapter 6. Key characteristics of effective
vocational systems
The State of Food Security and Nutrition in the World 2018 Food and Agriculture
Organization of the United Nations 2018-09-14 New evidence this year
corroborates the rise in world hunger observed in this report last year,
sending a warning that more action is needed if we aspire to end world hunger
and malnutrition in all its forms by 2030. Updated estimates show the number of
people who suffer from hunger has been growing over the past three years,
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returning to prevailing levels from almost a decade ago. Although progress
continues to be made in reducing child stunting, over 22 percent of children
under five years of age are still affected. Other forms of malnutrition are
also growing: adult obesity continues to increase in countries irrespective of
their income levels, and many countries are coping with multiple forms of
malnutrition at the same time – overweight and obesity, as well as anaemia in
women, and child stunting and wasting.
Annual Report; 2011-2012 Harvard University Museum of Compara 2021-09-09 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Dissertation Abstracts International 2007
Managing the Risks of Extreme Events and Disasters to Advance Climate Change
Adaptation Christopher B. Field 2012-05-28 This Intergovernmental Panel on
Climate Change Special Report (IPCC-SREX) explores the challenge of
understanding and managing the risks of climate extremes to advance climate
change adaptation. Extreme weather and climate events, interacting with exposed
and vulnerable human and natural systems, can lead to disasters. Changes in the
frequency and severity of the physical events affect disaster risk, but so do
the spatially diverse and temporally dynamic patterns of exposure and
vulnerability. Some types of extreme weather and climate events have increased
in frequency or magnitude, but populations and assets at risk have also
increased, with consequences for disaster risk. Opportunities for managing
risks of weather- and climate-related disasters exist or can be developed at
any scale, local to international. Prepared following strict IPCC procedures,
SREX is an invaluable assessment for anyone interested in climate extremes,
environmental disasters and adaptation to climate change, including
policymakers, the private sector and academic researchers.
Global Study on Smuggling of Migrants 2018 United Nations 2019-02 This study
shows that migrant smuggling routes affect every part of the world. It is based
on an extensive review of existing data and literature. The study presents
detailed information about key smuggling routes, such as the magnitude, the
profiles of smugglers and smuggled migrants, the modus operandi of smugglers
and the risks that smuggled migrants face. It shows that smugglers use land,
air and sea routes - and combinations of those - in their quest to profit from
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people's desire to improve their lives. Smugglers also expose migrants to a
range of risks; violence, theft, exploitation, sexual violence, kidnapping and
even death along many routes.
Understanding Education for the Visually Impaired Ronél Ferreira 2020-12-31 The
contribution that this book makes to scholarship is regarded as groundbreaking, as it is based on recent research conducted with teachers on the
ground-level, as well as on research and experiences of practitioners, gained
over many years. In this volume, Understanding education for the visually
impaired, the focus falls on understanding visual impairment within the South
African context, more specifically on what the education of these learners
entails. In addition to the contribution to existing literature in the fields
of inclusive education and visual impairment, the publication has practical
application value for teachers and practitioners who work with and support such
learners.
Public Interest Litigation in South Africa Jason Brickhill 2018-08-31 Public
Interest Litigation in South Africa offers grounded accounts - by leaders in
the field - of the campaigns, cases, and causes that have defined key areas of
public interest litigation in the country since the constitutional transition.
The authors share their perspectives on the struggles led by people,
communities, activists, and civil society organisations to realise the vision
of the Constitution. The book shares the legal narratives of those particular
struggles in the hope that this will contribute to the broader continuous
struggle for social justice. Part One of the book considers the history of
public interest litigation, the public interest sector today, public interest
litigation in the context of international law, the ethics and politics of
public interest litigation, and procedure. Part Two addresses public interest
litigation in key areas of law: property rights, gender, basic services, health
care, LGBTI equality, children's rights, basic education, freedom of
expression, access to information, and prisoners' rights. Public Interest
Litigation in South Africa seeks to share more of the stories of what has been
achieved in the courts, beyond the well-trodden, landmark appellate decisions,
as a contribution to informed and critical engagement.
Twenty Years of Education Transformation in Gauteng 1994 to 2014 Maringe, Felix
2015-05-05 Twenty Years of Education Transformation in Gauteng 1994 to 2014: An
Independent Review presents a collection of 15 important essays on different
aspects of education in Gauteng since the advent of democracy in 1994. These
essays talk to what a provincial education department does and how and why it
does these things - whether it be about policy, resourcing or implementing
projects. Each essay is written by one or more specialist in the relevant focus
area. The book is written to be accessible to the general reader as well as
being informative and an essential resource for the specialist reader. It sheds
light on aspects of how a provincial department operates and why and with what
consequences certain decisions have been made in education over the last 20
turbulent years, both nationally and provincially. There has been no attempt to
fit the book's chapters into a particular ideological or educational paradigm,
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and as a result the reader will find differing views on various aspects of the
Gauteng Department of Education's present and past. We leave the reader to
decide to what extent the GDE has fulfilled its educational mandate over the
last 20 years.
World Social Report 2020 Department of Economic and Social Affairs 2020-02-14
This report examines the links between inequality and other major global trends
(or megatrends), with a focus on technological change, climate change,
urbanization and international migration. The analysis pays particular
attention to poverty and labour market trends, as they mediate the
distributional impacts of the major trends selected. It also provides policy
recommendations to manage these megatrends in an equitable manner and considers
the policy implications, so as to reduce inequalities and support their
implementation.
An Introduction to Global Studies Patricia J. Campbell 2011-09-13 Taking an
interdisciplinary approach, An Introduction to Global Studies presents readers
with a solid introduction to the complex, interconnected forces and issues
confronting today's globalized world. Introduces readers to major theories, key
terms, concepts, and notable theorists Equips readers with the basic knowledge
and conceptual tools necessary for thinking critically about the complex issues
facing the global community Includes a variety of supplemental features to
facilitate learning and enhance readers' understanding of the material
Handbook of Research on Science Education Sandra K. Abell 2013-03-07 This
state-of-the art research Handbook provides a comprehensive, coherent, current
synthesis of the empirical and theoretical research concerning teaching and
learning in science and lays down a foundation upon which future research can
be built. The contributors, all leading experts in their research areas,
represent the international and gender diversity that exists in the science
education research community. As a whole, the Handbook of Research on Science
Education demonstrates that science education is alive and well and illustrates
its vitality. It is an essential resource for the entire science education
community, including veteran and emerging researchers, university faculty,
graduate students, practitioners in the schools, and science education
professionals outside of universities. The National Association for Research in
Science Teaching (NARST) endorses the Handbook of Research on Science Education
as an important and valuable synthesis of the current knowledge in the field of
science education by leading individuals in the field. For more information on
NARST, please visit: http://www.narst.org/.
World Development Report 1978 1978 This first report deals with some of the
major development issues confronting the developing countries and explores the
relationship of the major trends in the international economy to them. It is
designed to help clarify some of the linkages between the international economy
and domestic strategies in the developing countries against the background of
growing interdependence and increasing complexity in the world economy. It
assesses the prospects for progress in accelerating growth and alleviating
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poverty, and identifies some of the major policy issues which will affect these
prospects.
Interim Policy for Early Childhood Development South Africa. Department of
Education 1996
Accountability in education: meeting our commitments UNESCO 2017-10-30 "The
second edition of the Global Education Monitoring Report (GEM Report) presents
the latest evidence on global progress towards the education targets of the UN
Sustainable Development Goals. With hundreds of millions of people still not
going to school, and many not achieving minimum skills at school, it is clear
education systems are off track to achieve global goals. The marginalized
currently bear the most consequences but also stand to benefit the most if
policy-makers pay sufficient attention to their needs. Faced with these
challenges, along with tight budgets and increased emphasis on results-oriented
value for money, countries are searching for solutions. Increased
accountability often tops the list. The 2017/8 GEM Report shows the entire
array of approaches to accountability in education. It ranges from countries
unused to the concept, where violations of the right to education go
unchallenged, to countries where accountability has become an end in itself
instead of a means to inclusive, equitable and high-quality education and
lifelong learning for all. The report emphasizes that education is a shared
responsibility. While governments have primary responsibility, all actors schools, teachers, parents, students, international organizations, private
sector providers, civil society and the media 0́
3 have a role in improving
education systems. The report emphasized the importance of transparency and
availability of information but urges caution in how data are used. It makes
the case for avoiding accountability systems with a disproportionate focus on
narrowly defined results and punitive sanctions. In an era of multiple
accountability tools, the report provides clear evidence on those that are
working and those that are not."--Back cover.
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